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Dear Mr Ko 
 

Ulan Complex (PA 08_0184)  
Exhibition of Environmental Assessment 

 
Thank you for your correspondence dated 6 April 2018 requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) 
provide input to the subject Exhibition of Environmental Assessment. Please accept this as a joint 
response with Roads and Maritime Services. 
 
The relevant documents have been reviewed and no further comment is provided at this stage of 
the planning process.   
 
If you require further clarification regarding this matter, please don’t hesitate to contact Lee 
Farrell, Transport Planner, 8265 9943.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Freight, Strategy and Planning  
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